Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop January 27, 2020

OPENING: The January 27, 2020 Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop was called to order by President Greg Miller at 7:00 pm. The meeting was held at the Borough Building in Council Chambers at 318 Main Street, Watsontown.

MEMBERS

Members present were President Greg Miller, Todd Moyer

PRESENT:

Dan Folk, Fred Merrill, Dennis Confer, Ralph Young,, Mayor McClintock,

Chief Witherite and Borough Manager Jay Jarrett

OTHERS

Janet Rump, Vera Young, MaryAnn Everetts, Stacie Adams,

Julia Erb, Kent Kilgus, Melissa Kilgus, Erica Frey, and Brent Frey

VISITORS

Erica Frey of the Watsontown Historical Association shared with Council their desire to move into the Santander building. After some discussion among council and members of the audience, it was determined that it is too soon to commit to any

type of agreement with the Historical Association.

Old Business

None

New Business

Approval of Resolution 2020-01 adjusting the purchased power cost

- Motion by Ralph Young, 2nd by Todd Moyer, all in favor.

Items Discussed: 1) Reports were given and items discussed for the various committees

2) The Borough Manager discussed items to be included on the February agenda

ADJOURN:

There being no further business to discuss, President Miller

adjourned the workshop at 8:25 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Borough Manager